From: Tina [

Sent: 30 August 2018 14:17
To: Plannin Whittingham, Gideon

Subject: Closure of Parking Bays in Harrington Street and Varndell Street plus lorry route

Re: Application no 2018/3241/HS2

Dear Gideon

I have included the complaint | recently made to HS2 about the upcoming lorry and parking
suspension use on Harrington Street. This has stressed me greatly and | am extremely unhappy that
a quiet residential road may be used as a main lorry route. Our peace and quiet has already been
disrupted with new building works, road works and future HS2 work for the next 15 years but now
they want to take away our parking bays and use our street as a main road for their own use. Qur
children will not be able to play around on the street with their scooters and noise level will increase
from morning to night and | sure as hell will complain daily if this goes ahead. | will seek legal advise
and speak to my MP as | do not wish to live here anymore and have spoken to my doctors about the
stress and depression | am dealing with because of noise. | hope you take my points into
consideration and remind them that there is already a shortage of residential parking bays especially
when they continue to keep suspending bays for their work purposes.

Yours sincerely

Sufia Khan



